
Created with Love
by the youth participating in
the Graphic Design Impact
Center at the Hibiscus
Village.

Hibiscus Children's Center is grateful for

the wonderful support provided to our

children and families throughout the year.

This year was especially challenging for all

of us and your incredible support meant

so much to everyone, but most

importantly, to the children.

We wish you and your family a wonderful

holiday season and thank you for helping

make the lives of our children and families

brighter!

Happy Holidays!

If you would like to make a gift to change a child’s life or discuss giving options,
please contact our Chief Development Officer,

Michelle King, at 561.452.5791 or MKing@hcc4kids.org.

hibiscuschildrenscenter.org

Follow us

 ​

https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/
https://www.facebook.com/hibiscuschildrenscenter/
https://hibiscuschildrenscenter.org/donate-2/

